
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 27th January 2016 
 
 

 Mark Combes welcomed Steven Woodards from Airbus Defence & Space as a co-opted 
member of Council, as Olivia Masters is currently on Maternity Leave. 

 Council also welcomed Laura Lynn, TSA’s new Accounts Manager and also Rory 
Stanbridge, in attendance after his illness. 

 The next meeting of the Accreditation Steering Group will be 10th February.  Members will 
be polled for their views next month. 

 TSA’s Conference (11th November) on the subject of BIM was a big success – see the 
film of the day here: https://youtu.be/pEz-RBS702s  

 Eight Membership Applications are currently being processed.  An Application for Affiliate 
Membership from Freedom G-Map was approved by Council. 

 Membership stands at 165 companies. 

 The 2016 Health & Safety Seminar has been scheduled for 9th March, with Leica 
Geosystems generously hosting once again. 

 TSA’s 2016 AGM will be held at The National Motorcycle Museum on 13th April, with a 
theme of ‘Growing your business’.  

 TSA’s website stats for 2015 had shown a big increase in unique visitors with 77k 
recorded as opposed to 30k in 2014. 

 The Survey School Graduation Day in July will be moved to a bigger venue. 

 A new Animation video has been uploaded to the www.becomeasurveyor.com website. 

 New Client Guides are being drafted and existing ones updated. 

 The Short Courses at The Survey School are proving to be increasingly popular as they 
are promoted.  TSA Members enjoy a 25% discount.  See the full list here: 
http://www.tsa-uk.org.uk/opportunities/the-survey-school/  

 A new TSA Business Plan is being drafted. 

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,000 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has 1,800 followers on Twitter.  
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